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I strongly oppose this measure because of the financial impact to low income family 

that choose to exercise their rights to self defense. Not knowing the actual cost and 

writing a blank check for something that will not make the people safer is a recipe for 

disaster. Rules made by people who have security details are just an exhibit of how 

out of touch these rule makers are and showing their disdain for the non elite. The 

FFLs that are going to be out of work is sad, so much for wanting to employ honest 

hardworking people. They are more trustworthy than a gross majority of Oregon 

politicians. Thank you.  


